
City of Newton Street Department meeting  

3/14/22 

 

Attendees: Gayle Glumac, Marlene Harris, Eric Blake, John Stone, Josh Ochs, Brett Benfield, Tyler Weber, 
Melissa Brooks.  

Started at 5:46 

• Ochs Street project was discussed.   
• MFT funds may be used quote for project is $151,861.65.  Project will start approximately late 

summer or fall 
• This will go out for bids in May. 
• Edge of street is higher in some places and will need to be leveled before project starts along 

with drainage in ditches. 
• Project needs to be put on agenda in April for approval so it can be submit to state. 
• Revamping of sidewalk repair work will be put on  budget. 

Adjourned at 5:56 


